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Attention: Paula Isler q+Y- 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

OEPOStT DATE 
/-- --\ 

Re: Docket 991824,) 
\---.- ~ 

Dear Commission: 

Please find enclosed a $100.00 settlement offer to close Docket 991824. 
iTELSA (USA), Inc. is very sorry that it did not submit the Co"ission's 1998 
Interexchange Company Regulatory Assessment Fee Return in a timely 
manner. Previous management was delinquent in their administration of 
iTELSA (USA), Inc. and did not properk pay the fee. Said management has 
been removed and steps have been taken to ensure that such an oversight does 
not happen again. 

Meanwhile, iTELSA (USA), Inc. has sent the Commission the 1998 
Interexchange Company Regulatory Assessment Fee Return. We are also in the 
process of f h g  out the 1999 Return. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions in regard to this 
matter. 

Spcerely, 

RECEIVED 
JAN 2 6  2000 

CMU 
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